Josephine Fleming, Executive Director

California Green Business Network 307 Laguna St. Santa Cruz, Ca. 95060 (831)

706-7384

Sent via electronic mail to: greenbusinessca.org SUBJECT: City of

Salinas Green Business Program

Dear Mrs. Fleming,

Through this letter, the City of Salinas confirms the following:

In lieu of accepting the local program accelerator funds available to our agency as a member of the California Green Business Network (CAGBN), the City of Salinas chooses to enlist CAGBN to provide these services directly and take responsibility for the deliverable and reporting for 2022 through 2023.

Sincerely,

Steve Carrigan

City Manager

City of Salinas

steveca@ci.salinas.ca.us